
April 18, 1974 

Assemblyman Al Blumenthal 
Senator Alfred Orenstein 

720 Columbus Avenue 
New York, N.Y. 

Dear Mr. Blumenthal: 

As one who has had experience with several bank life 

insurances, both in Massachusettes and New York, 

I have found myself to be a completely satisfied 

customer. 

I have always been distressed that the government 

arbitrarily set a $30,000 limit on such policies. 

I most strongly urge you to do all you can to 

support legislation which will remove this 

arbitrary limit. 

The consumers of this state deserve this low- 

cost protection. 

Sincerely, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 

NL: cw 


